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REPORT FOR ACTION 

Film Studio Capacity Replacement and Future Growth 

Date:  March 28, 2018 
To:  Economic Development Committee 
From:  General Manager, Economic Development and Culture 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This is to advise that the report titled "Film Studio Capacity Replacement and Future 
Growth" will be on the agenda of the Economic Development Committee meeting on 
April 13, 2018. 

CONTACT 

Zaib Shaikh 
Film Commissioner and Director, Entertainment Industries 
416-392-3376
Zaib.Shaikh@toronto.ca

SIGNATURE 

Mike Williams 
General Manager, Economic Development and Culture 
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